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6/4/2014 1:43:56 PM
Como, Joe (joc@cpuc.ca.gov); Dowd, Karen (kad@cpuc.ca.gov); EDTariffUnit 
(EDTariffUnit@cpuc.ca.gov); Lafrenz, Don (dlf@cpuc.ca.gov); Pocta, Mark 
(rmp@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: PG&E's Withdrawal of 4427-E (CPUC)

On Wednesday, June 4, 2014, Pacific Gas and Electric Company submitted a 
Withdrawal of Advice Letter 4427-E to the Commission:

Subject: Withdrawal of Advice Letter 4427-E, Request Authority to Use PG&E's 
Energy Efficiency 2013-2014 Program Funds to Increase Funds Available to the 
S ji< f t mcisco Bay Area Regional Energy Network’s Multifamily Program in 2014

PGE Tariffs 
Fax: (415) 973-7226
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